
 

Nuffield Health Bristol Hospital 
Upper Byron Place 

Clifton 
Bristol 

BS8 1JU 
 

INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT 
PROJECT 

     Friday 5th October 2012  
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
Saturday 6th October 

 There will be a small crew on site carrying out some remedial works, no deliveries are 
anticipated. 

 
The picture above shows the scaffolding going into place on the rear elevation of the Grade II* listed 

building to enable the external refurbishment to commence 
The week ahead 

 Works will continue on the basement structure of the new building.  
 Ready-mix concrete lorries will be delivering to site throughout the week. 
 A very small amount of spoil being generated on site will be removed using the muck-away 

lorries 
 Works will commence on the internal and external refurbishment of the Grade II* listed 

building 
 Installation of the new sub-station foundation slab will take place in the far corner of the 

site adjacent to Saville Place 
 
Best regards, 

Steve        
Steve Nicholson 
Nuffield Health Site Manager 
Chesterfield Re-development Project 
Telephone: 07917 240937  Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com 
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